

PU/2025/085

May 28, 2025

CIRCULAR

Subject: Enrolment for Transport Facility - Summer Term - June, 2025

Dear Students,

This is to inform all students enrolled for the Summer Term – June 2025 that the enrolment for Transport Facility is open. Students who wish to avail the facility of Transport Facility during the Summer Term are required to complete the enrolment process as per the guidelines below:

1. Students should register themselves by completing the Transport Facility form and paying the requisite fee provided in the link below. Registration will be considered complete only upon payment of the requisite fee.

https://forms.office.com/r/Ak5kHFWx4q

- 2. Students must ensure that all outstanding fee dues are cleared in order to be eligible for Transport Facility during the Summer Term. Failure to do so will result in denial of registration.
- 3. Students must produce the receipt of Fee payment to the Transport Manager before availing the Transport Facility.
- 4. The last date to enrol is **June 05, 2025**.
- 5. Should Students have any other query related to remittance of Fee, they may contact the Accounts Department at 080-23093500 (Ext -115) /fee@presidencyuniversity.in.

Registrar

* ANGALOR